
New Mexico State Organization 

Officers and Committee Chairmen  

Report 

 

 

NMSO Spring Convention Executive Board Meeting April 28, 2023 

Send to: Corresponding Secretary, Jane Williams at Jane.williams.1988@gmail.com 

and President Pat Graff at pgraff@aol.com by April 7, 2023.  

Please complete each section to inform the membership of your office or 
committee’s responsibilities. 

Date:  April 5, 2023   

 

Your Name: Barbara Shirrod 

 

Your State Office or the State Committee You Chair: DKG NMSO 2nd Vice President 

 

(Committee Members):      

 

 

Changes during this period:  We have increased our statewide membership to 332 thanks to the 

work of each chapter throughout New Mexico.  Congratulations to every membership chair, 

chapter president, and chapter member who has worked so hard this year to improve our 

numbers.  Thanks to President Pat Graff and her Initiative during her Biennium that has brought 

about this change in New Mexico. 

 

Outcomes:  (see above) 

 

 

Recommendations requiring action by Executive Board:   (none) 

 

 

Rationale:  

 

Respectfully Submitted,   

Barbara Shirrod   

DKG NMSO 2nd Vice President 
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